
UNION COUNTY HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION
POST OFFICE BOX 282

MONROE, NORTH CAROLINA 28111

August 17,2011

To: Lynn West, Clerk of Union County

From: Mary Lou Gamble, Administrative Assistant

Enclosed are the March 4, 2011 minutes of the Union County Historic Preservation
Commission that were approved at the August 4, 2011 meeting.

The Commission did not meet in April 2011. There was not a quorum present at the
Commission's meeting in May2011. Meetings of the Commission were not scheduled in June
and July 2011 •

Thank you for your assistance in arranging for these minutes to be placed on the Union
County Historic Preservation Commission's website.

Ifyou need any other information, please call the Heritage Room at 704-289-6737.
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